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From the deské 

This weekend we are celebrating Pentecost, the gifting of the spirit. 

One thing is clear the gift of the spirit is never just about ourselves. 

When we open ourselves to the spirit we are propelled beyond 

ourselves, to become the reflection of Christ for the world.  That 

involves transformation, personally, socially, politically 

economically, in fact transformation in every way possible and 

particularly in the way we respond to that which is other. If we are 

called to be Christ in the world we are to be like him, welcoming 

and inclusive. To be Christ for the world begs the question ‘Can we 

love what is different to ourselves without judgement or 

condemnation?’ I think otherness frightens us and often brings out 

the worst in us. That’s one reason why we need the spirit. So why 

not spend a bit of time reflecting in the post Pentecost period and 

what it means to be full of the spirit and if we can help you in any 

way then do contact us.       

                                                                                         Chris  

 

DEMENTIA FRIENDLY MA SS  

3PM  SUNDAY 20TH MAY  

Holy Rosary Church  

Altway, Aintree L10 2LG  

 

2018 SCRIPTURE MORNI NGS  

ôI WILL POUR OUT MY SPIRIT 

ON ALL PEOPLEõ 

A look at the  

Acts of the Apostles 

10:30 - 12 noon  

17th & 24th May’18 

@Irenaeus 32 Great Georges Rd 

Liverpool L22 1RD 

 

ôSONGS WE REMEMBERõ 

Dementia friendly  

ôSing-a-longõ  

2pm - 3:30pm  

16th & 30th May’18 

St. Thomas of Canterbury 

Church Hall 

Great Georges RD 

Liverpool L22 1RD 
 

LISITEN TO THE LORD, DISCERN 

AND STEP OUT IN FAITH  

 ôHARVESTERSõ 

National Weekend for Men 

13th – 15th July 2018 

High Leigh, Hoddesdon  

EN11 8SG 

www.harvesters.org.uk 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER S 

 RENEWAL DAYS 

KIRBY PASTORAL AREA  

2nd June 2018 

ST.JOHN’S KIRKDALE  

30th June 2018 

For more information contact the 

parishes involved. 

Whatõs on at a glance 

Last Chance! Urgent Action Needed  

Information for our new data base  

On 25th May the data protection laws are changing and 

we need your permission to keep your name, address, 

telephone number and email address on our data base.  

IF YOU HAVENõT ALREADY DONE SO  

Please send an email to jenny@irenaeus.co.uk  

OR BY LETTER to 32 Great Georges Rd. L22 1RD  
 

Please state that you are happy for us to hold your details on our data 

base, to send you our Newsletter and inform you of other events that 

we think will be of interest to you.  
 

We will not pass your details on to any other organisation, it is purely 

for the use of The Irenaeus Project. 

 

This is important as we will no longer be able to send you 

our newsletter with out a written record of your consent.  



  

      Trying to do the Lord’s work in your own strength is the most    

  confusing, exhausting, and tedious of all work. But when you    

  are  filled with the Holy Spirit, then the ministry of Jesus just  

  flows out of you.                                                    

                                           Corrie Ten Boom 
           

 “Without Pentecost the Christ-event, the life, death, and 

resurrection of Jesus - remains imprisoned in history as something 

to remember, think about and reflect on. The Spirit of Jesus comes 

to dwell within us, so that we can become living Christs here and 

now.”       

Henri Nouwen                        

Pope Francis on the Power of the Spirit in our world… 

 

The world needs men and women who are not closed in on 

themselves, but filled with the Holy Spirit. Closing oneself off from 

the Holy Spirit means not only a lack of freedom; it is a sin. There 

are many ways one can close oneself off to the Holy Spirit: by 

selfishness for one’s own gain; by rigid legalism – seen in the 

attitude of the doctors of the law to whom Jesus referred as “hypocrites”; by neglect 

of what Jesus taught; by living the Christian life not as service to others but in the 

pursuit of personal interests; and in so many other ways. However, the world needs 

the courage, hope, faith and perseverance of Christ’s followers. The world needs the 

fruits, the gifts of the Holy Spirit, as Saint Paul lists them: “love, joy, peace, patience, 

kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, self-control” (Gal 5:22). The gift of the 

Holy Spirit has been bestowed upon the Church and upon each one of us, so that we 

may live lives of genuine faith and active charity, that we may sow the seeds of 

reconciliation and peace. Strengthened by the Spirit – who guides, who guides us 

into the truth, who renews us and the whole earth, and who gives us his fruits – 

strengthened in the Spirit and by these many gifts, may we be able to battle 

uncompromisingly against sin, to battle uncompromisingly against corruption, which 

continues to spread in the world day after day, by devoting ourselves with patient 

perseverance to the works of justice and peace. 
 

Go out  into the streets and evangelise. Proclaim the Gospel, remember that the 

church was born on the move that Pentecost morning. Draw close to the poor and 

touch their flesh, the wounded flesh of Jesus. Let yourselves be guided by the Holy 

Spirit in freedom and please don’t put the Holy Spirit in a cage! Be free.   
 

Pope Francis  
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Meanderings from Moira  

 

I love this time of year with blossoming trees and plants bursting into life. In our garden we have a beautiful 
Laburnum tree which brings us great joy when it blossoms. It reminds me of the life and energy in creation. 
With the feast of Pentecost we are reminded of the power of the Spirit in our lives, the energy of God that 
enables us to go out and share the love of God with those we meet. 
 

It is the Spirit that is present in each of us, the spark  within to be fanned into a 
flame as we read in 2 Timothy  
 
ó For this reason I remind you to rekindle the gift of God that is within you 
through the laying on of my hands; for God did not give us a spirit of 
cowardice, but rather a spirit of power and of love and of self-discipline.ô 
 

I pray that we all allow that power to blossom in our lives! 
 

Moira  

Please pray for the work that we are doing across the Archdiocese  

particularly in the following parishes 

Our Lady of the Assumption, St. John’s Kirkdale, Our Lady of Walsingham, Our Lady Help of 

Christians, Portico, the pastoral area of Kirkby, and other parishes across the country. 
 

We also ask for your prayers for our involvement in the Eucharistic Congress with our workshop on 

Eucharistic Ministry and our exploration of the programme óBrokenô considering its significance in our 

understanding of Eucharist   

 FRIENDS OF IRENAEUS  

We have several people who support our work with a monthly donation.                     

Without their kindness we wouldnôt survive.  

Would you be able to help us with a small donation to help us try and proclaim the Gospel?     

If you think you could then please contact Jenny or Ruth at our office or via our website.                              

Please pray for us too and the work we undertake 

VOLUNTEERS  - WE NEED YOUR HELP!  

 As our work increases we need some more volunteers to help in particular areas.  

We are looking for people who have experience with advertising, computing, tidying and 

organising resources and someone who enjoys  

pottering in the garden  

If you have any time to spare and think you might be able to help at any level please 

contact us at The Irenaeus Project. 

 

 

                                         SATURDAY 27TH  OCTOBER 2018  

    10.00 am - 5.00 pm  

 KEYNOTE SPEAKER : FR EAMONN MULCAHY  

At Maricourt High School  Hall Lane, Magull L31 3DZ  

For more information and booking forms contact jenny@irenaeus.co.uk  

or Phone 0151 949 1199  



                                         Welcome to  

                                      Irenaeus House  

 

                                           32 Great Georges Rd  

                                                     L22 1RD  

 

            Have you ever wondered where Irenaeus is situated?  

You may be pleasantly surprised to see how easy it is to find us 

                                                         both by car and public transport.  

 We are just off the dock road(A565)   

   not far from the end of the  

M58 and M57  

     and five minutes walk from  

  Waterloo Station.                                               
 

     We have 6 very comfortable  

        twin rooms  (5 en-suite) 

Crosby beach 5 minutes walk  

away  

      Why not come for a quiet time?  

 

      We can offer spiritual direction  

    or just be on your own for a few days.  

 An Ideal place to hold meetings and times of reflection  

                               

            

 For more information visit our website 

   www.irenaeus.co.uk or email jenny@irenaeus.co.uk 

           Or telephone 0151 949 1199 

We are able to offer many different styles of events  

 

 

Think ahead - What can we do for your parish this year?  


